



Hornsey Road, Holloway, London N7 6DU Telephone: 020 7607 2575, Fax 020 7609 8147

Website: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk Email: admin@pakeman.islington.sch.uk

20th November 2015

David Higgins
G&D Higgins Mechanical Services Ltd
Masters House,
1 Marlborough Hill
Harrow HA1 1UX



Dear David

Thank you!

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of £655 to Pakeman Primary School. Of this, £475 will pay for the T-shirts the children need to take part in the O2 Young Voices School Choir Concert. Our choir will be hugely excited to have the t-shirts, so thank you for making this possible. The remaining £180 will pay for sports sessions for the children at the Sobell Centre, which they will absolutely love.

We would also like to thank you for the excellent service you provided for the boiler installation. Jack did a great job of managing the project making sure that everything went well, the boiler looks great and it is functioning perfectly.

We really do appreciate your generosity in donating to our school, and wish you all the very best.

Kind regards

Gill Dukelow and Steve Wells

School Business Manager/Site Manager

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons)























